











15 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following the sad passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, her state funeral will be held on Monday 19th September 2022.

This date has been made a bank holiday, and following advice from the Government and the DfE, all of our trust schools will be closed in order for the nation to pay its respects. Normal school will resume on Tuesday 20th September 2022.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Bridger Deputy CEO

Skills for Life Trust

Company Number: 07965316

Registered Office: 157 Walderslade Road, Chatham Kent. ME5 0LP

Telephone: 01634 861593

Email: office@greeenacre.medway.sch.uk

www.SFLT.org.uk